
                    

 

 

Call for papers 

“International Spillovers” 

Warsaw 

September 20-21, 2018 

Narodowy Bank Polski (NBP) in cooperation with the Bank of Lithuania, the Central Bank 

Research Association’s International Trade and Macroeconomics Program (CEBRA ITM) and 

the Centre for Economic Policy Research (CEPR) is organising a conference to discuss current 

issues in the area of international spillovers. The topics to be covered during the conference 

include, but are not limited to: 

 

• Monetary and macroprudential policy spillovers 

• Fiscal policy spillovers 

• Real spillovers 

• Financial spillovers 

• Spillovers and cross-border policy coordination 

• Spillovers and the role of exchange rates 

• Political economy spillovers from Brexit and other political shocks 

 

Confirmed speakers include: 
Philippe Bacchetta (HEC Lausanne, Swiss Finance Institute and CEPR) 

Claudia Buch (Deutsche Bundesbank) 

Michael Devereux (University of British Columbia, NBER and CEPR) 

Linda Goldberg (Federal Reserve Bank of New York and NBER)     

Isabelle Mejean (CREST, Ecole Polytechnique, Université Paris-Saclay and CEPR) 

 

Important dates: 
Papers submission deadline: 30 April 2018 (6 p.m. GMT) 

Contributors will be notified by: 31 May 2018 

Registration open: 31 May 2018 

Registration deadline: 15 June 2018 
 

 

Funding 
Accommodation expenses will be covered for participants in the programme. Participants are 

encouraged to fund their travel expenses from other sources as only limited funding is 

available. Where financial support is offered, this will be in accordance with CEPR's travel 

expenses guidelines. 

http://cepr.org/sites/default/files/CEPR%20TRVL%20GUIDELINES%202017.pdf
http://cepr.org/sites/default/files/CEPR%20TRVL%20GUIDELINES%202017.pdf


 

How to apply 
To respond, please visit: http://portal.cepr.org/nbp-bank-lithuania-cebra-cepr-conference-

international-spillovers and indicate whether or not you wish to present a paper or would be 

willing to act as a discussant. The deadline for replies is 6 p.m. (GMT), Monday 30 April 

2018. If you have any difficulties registering for this meeting, please contact Amanda 

Vincent-Rous, CEPR Events team at avincentrous@cepr.org for assistance (with subject 

header "1902 - International Spillovers"). 

Conference website 
http://nbp.pl/conferences/international-spillovers  
 

Organising Committee: 
Michał Brzoza-Brzezina (NBP), Mihnea Constantinescu (Bank of Lithuania), Fabio Ghironi 

(University of Washington, NBER and CEPR), Magdalena Gwizdak (NBP), Dorota Kasińska 

(NBP), Paweł Kopiec (NBP), Miklós Koren (CEU and CEPR), and Povilas Lastauskas (Bank of 

Lithuania) 
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